
First Announcement 
 

4th International Conference 
Fundamental Problems of High Temperature Superconductivity  

(FPS’11) 
 
The 4th International Conference “Fundamental Problems of High Temperature 
Superconductivity” (FPS’11) will be held on October 3-7, 2011, at the 
recreation center “Zvenigorodskii” (40km to the west of Moscow).    
 

General Topics:  
  Mechanisms of HTSC 
  Physical properties of HTSC-materials and structures 
  Novel superconductors and related materials 
  Applications  

 
The official conference languages are Russian and English. 

 
Proceedings of the conference will be published and distributed among the 
participants prior to the conference opening.  
 
For on-line registration, paper submission, and further information, please refer 
to the conference site: http://fps11.lebedev.ru  
Instructions for manuscript preparation will be available therein. 
 
 
Important dates: 
Registration and hotel reservation:   June 20, 2011.  
Submission of papers:      June 20, 2011. 
Notice of papers acceptance:     July 01,  2011 
Conference fee and registration:   July 10, 2011 
 
 
FPS’11 Organizing Committee  
Ph.   +7(499) 132-67-80 
  +7(499) 135-23-20 
e-mail:   org-fps11@lebedev.ru 
web:  http://fps11.lebedev.ru  
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